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Mr. Albert Schwencer, Chief
Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cornission
Washi gton, D. C. 20555

SUBJECT: Waterford 3 SES
Docket No. 50-382
Response to Information Request on Category I
Masonry Walls

REFERENCE: NRC letter from S. A. Varga to D. L. Aswell
dated April 21, 1980

Dear Mr. Schwencer:

The above reference inquired if there are any concrete masonry walls
used to support Seismic Category I piping / equipment at Waterford 3. Our

response to this inquiry is that there are no Seismic Category I masonry
(concrete block) walls on Waterford 3; therefore, no Seismic Category I
piping / equipment supports are attached by any means to any of the block
walls in the Nuclear Island structure.

Yours very truly,

D. L. Aswell

DLA/RWP/dde

cc: E. Blake, W. M. Stevenson

\

soo8 m n


